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Website Posting 
 

December 2, 2022 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City experienced violations of the NPDES Permit conditions (as 
modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of November 2022 as follows: 
 

1. The Monthly Average Ammonia concentration was 19.6 mg/L (NPDES Permit Limit 16.7 mg/L) 
2. On November 22nd the 7-day Average flow of the Molalla River dipped to 339 cubic feet per second, effectively 

resulting in one day of discharge below the limit (NPDES Permit Limit 350 cubic feet per second). 
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